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Meetings at Halton Region
Regional Council meetings are taking place through web conferencing until further notice.
Videos will be posted to halton.ca.

NOTICE OF CONSTRUCTION

Please contact us, as soon as possible, if you have any accessibility needs at Halton Region
events or meetings. 09

09
21

Fall Compost Giveaway
Halton residents are invited to attend the Fall Compost Giveaway happening September
16–18 as a thank you for helping divert approximately 27,000 tonnes of yard waste last year.
During the event, Halton residents can take up to the equivalent of seven bags of compost
per household.

Gary Carr
Regional Chair

Whether your child is returning to the classroom or learning at home, Halton
Region Public Health offers many helpful resources to support a safe and
healthy transition back to school. Visit halton.ca to find COVID-19 health and
safety information for parents and schools, find information about local mental
health resources and supports, and connect with our HaltonParents team of
expert health care professionals.

If your child is born in 2009 (turning 12 this year) or older, they are eligible to
get their COVID-19 vaccine—learn more at halton.ca/COVIDvaccines.

Have a safe and healthy school year!

HWMS
5400 Regional Rd 25

REG
IO

N
A

L
RD

25

TREM
A

IN
E

RD

BRITANNIA RD

Lower Base Line

401

QEW

407

COVID-19 safety measures:
• Cars will be spaced and residents must stay 6-feet apart

from each other.

• Staff will not be accepting cash or food donations.
Please consider donating to your local food bank.

• Please self-screen for any COVID-19 symptoms. If you’re
feeling unwell, please stay at home.

Remember to bring: Gardening tip:
When applying compost to
your garden, blend it with
topsoil or another gardening
fill. For best results, apply 60
per cent topsoil and 40 per
cent compost.

For more information, visit
halton.ca/waste or call 311.

• Up to seven of your own
bags or containers

• A shovel to bag your
compost

Date: September 16–18, 2021

Time: 8 a.m. to 4:30 p.m.

Location: Halton Waste Management Site, 5400 Regional
Road 25, Milton

If you previously opted out of the class action, the settlement will not
impact you.

The Court has approved a settlement in the CPRI class action lawsuit.

If you are part of the lawsuit as a Class Member, you can submit a claim
for a payment of money as compensation. The amount of money that you
may receive will depend on the specifics of the claim you submit. The
potential amount of money to be paid to a Class Member whose claim is
accepted will likely range from $3,500 to $45,000.

For more information about making a claim, please visit
https://cpriclassaction.ca or contact Epiq at 1-866-640-9989, or by email
at info@cpriclassaction.ca.

The lawyers who are representing the Class Members are Koskie Minsky
LLP. You may also contact Koskie Minsky LLP at 1-844-819-8523 or by
email at cpriclassaction@kmlaw.ca.

You must submit your claim for compensation before May 24, 2022. If
you do not submit your claim for compensation before May 24, 2022
you will lose your right to compensation.

This notice was approved by the
Ontario Superior Court of Justice

To all persons who were admitted to the Child and
Parent Resource Institute (“CPRI”) during the period
from September 1, 1963, until July 1, 2011 exclusive
of any time for which an individual was an inpatient

and resided in the Glenhurst or Pratten 1 units,
and who were alive as of February 22, 2014.

NOTICE OF SETTLEMENT IN
CPRI CLASS ACTION

The Court has approved a settlement which
provides compensation to eligible class members

who file a claim for compensation and meet
the requirements of the claims process.

The Burlington Post
values the opinions of its
readers, and the commu-
nity at large.

With that said, we wel-
come your letters to the
editor on all matters that
impact area residents.

We ask that letters be

no more than 275 words,
and include the full name
and town of the writer.

Your address and tele-
phone number must also
be included for verifica-
tion purposes only.

We do not publish
anonymous letters. Let-

ters will be edited or re-
jected for offensive con-
tent, factual errors, legal
issues or space restric-
tions.

Send your letters to
newsroom@theifp.ca.

OPINION

SEND US YOUR
LETTERS TO THE EDITOR

SIGN UP FOR
OUR WEEKLY

NEWSLETTER AT
THEIFP.CA

PLEASE RECYCLE THIS NEWSPAPER


